We hope everyone enjoyed this year's Norton County

Lots of people worked hard to make it happen. Our hats are off to the county extension office and Keith VanSkike, all the 4-H leaders, 4-H'ers and parents, FFA students, judges, volunteers and everyone who entered the open class events.

Here at The Norton Telegram, we wanted to keep the memories alive as long as possible. Therefore, we're putting out this special section with all the ribbons and awards listed and as many pictures as we can

We know we can't get every picture or every winner in this section but we've tried to include as many as possible.

Thank you to our advertisers and to the County Extension Office, which provided the results.

Please enjoy your copy of The Telegram's 2012 Norton County Fair Results.

The photos of this section were taken by Dana Paxton, Mike Stephens and Carlleen Bell.

Porkburger meal raises \$972.75

What had started many years ago as a way to thank businesses and individuals for their support for Norton 4-H Council programs and projects has continued to expand this year's Porkburger Special, which grossed at \$972.75 in sales. "This event is one way that the Norton County 4-H can show thanks to many businesses and individuals for their support of 4-H," said Keith P VanSkike, Twin Creeks Extension District Agent, "although it is just a token of our appreciation for a variety of donors, program participants, award sponsors, 4-H journal sponsors and many who contribute to 4-H."

The 4-H Council invited nearly 250 thank you certificates and the rest of the public – nearly 800 helped by donating

to the meal. Husky Hogs donates the fresh ground pork, which is a very big portion to help Norton County 4-H with this fund raiser.

The 4-H Porkburger Committee and 4-H Clubs help to cook, serve the meal and the weather, timing and crowd really helped out to make it a big success, VanSkike said.

The Porkburger Committee consists of Spencer Braun, Deena Wente, Melinda and Eric Becker, Monte Montgomery, David Cressler, Trish Cressler, Herbie and Amber Johnson, the Jaime Wentz Family, Mary Vanover, the Chris Harting Family, Austin Hager, Lee Ann Shearer and Beverly Kindler.

Norton County Fair Association

President – Garrett Beydler Vice President – Kathy Holste Secretary/Treasurer – Shana Harting Kevin Esslinger Rhonda Browning Monte Montgomery Staci Breiner Robin Sproul Dan Skrdlant Craig Hager Kathy Holste Gale Hays Rodger Stutterheim Lance Kinderknect

Jeff Callaway **Austin Brooks** Chad Brooks Eric Thompson Don McMullen Shana Harting Warren Harting Patsy Maddy Wade Ambrosier Garrett Beydler Joy Johnson **Chris Harting** Chris Cuthbertson **Brock Ellis**

Norton County Community Service Association

President – Curtis Eveleigh Vice President - Calvin Wright Secretary – Deanna Herredsberg Treasurer – Deb Eveleigh Board members: Warren Harting

Cindy Wright Neil Gosselin Shawn Gosselin Crag Eveleigh Steve Roberts Rand Schlagel



JOB WELL DONE 4-H'ERS Hope You Had Fun!

Craig L. Krizek

FELLOW OF THE ACADEMY OF GENERAL DENTISTRY 109 N. Kansas Avenue, Norton, Kansas Phone 785-877-2801



Congratulations to all the 2012 winners at the Norton County Fair

Almena State Bank

MEMBER FDIC — EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER 500 Main, Almena, Kansas - 785-669-2486 Lobby Hours: 9:00 A.M.-3:30 P.M.

202 E. Washington, Norton, Kansas - 785-877-2600 LOBBY HOURS: 9:00 A.M.-4:00 P.M.